
 

OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, S.C.S. (AUTONOMOUS) COLLEGE, PURI 

NO. 2934 / DATE. 22.10.2024 

OFFICE ORDER  

In pursuance to the Govt. Letter No. 41736/HE, Dt. 22.10.2024, the college 

will remain closed from 23.10.2024 (Wednesday) to 25.10.2024 (Friday), in view of 

the high alert of cyclone ‘DANA’. All the boarders of hostel are required to vacate 

the hostels on safety ground.  

 
 
 
 
Memo No. 2935 / Date. 22.10.2024 
Copy to Notice Boards/ All HODs/ All Bursars/ All Superintendents/ Asst. 
Superintendents/ Head Clerk/ Accountant/ All Sections for information and 
necessary action. Copy to the DIO, NIC, Puri with a request to upload the notice to 
our college website: https://scscollege.nic.in/.      
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